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Dear Co-Chairs McLain and Frederick, Co-Vice-Chairs Boshart Davis and Boquist, 

and committee members,  

 

My name is Patricia Ryland, I live in SE Portland and I support replacing the I-5 

bridge, but oppose HB 2098 -2. I would support the -3 amendment which addresses 

concerns about the cost and environmental impact and supports union jobs.  

 

Thank you for your work on this measure.  


